
January 2020 

Important News  

 
Toddler Town will be C LOSED  on 

J anuary 1st and  J anuary 20th in 

observance of Dr. Martin Luther 

King J r. Day 
 

 You must sign in/out your child 

daily at the front counter. 

It is a DC FS Mandate 

 

Friday March 6th – closed for 

training 

MORE STUFF! 

Hello all and happy January , Please accept 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site friend request 

 where you will find information regarding 

lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any 

information regarding your child’s growth and 
development. 

Toddler Town will be closed on  January 1st 

and January 20th.  

 

REMINDER !!! We will be colsed on Friday 

March 6th for CPR/1st Aid training. 

 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to 
make payments on 1st & 15th of every month 

 
TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for 

info for all  PARTIES 

  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 

15th of every month  $25 late 

fees assessed.  
Update all contact phone 

numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 

cubbies 
 

Friday March 6th  

TTDC will be closed for 

CPR/1st AID training. 



Happy NEW YEAR dear parents!! Hope you all had a wonderful year! 

Wishing you continuous health and happiness this year too! December was 

so much fun! We loved celebrating all the winter holidays with each other. 

Our holiday/new year’s party with healthy snacks was another success! As 
the New Year starts, we have a lot of exciting themes to explore.  In 

January we will explore the season winter, Martin Luther King Jr.  and 

Hibernation. We will continue focusing on sounds of the letters and 

writing names. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at 

847-475-1467 EXT 15. REMINDER – we are closed on Friday March 6th  for 

an in-service day.  

Welcome parents to 2020 

We are in the beginning of a new year!!! In the month of January, we will touch 

our 5 senses, math, science, language arts and print literacy through the following 

topics: 

  

SNOW & ICE  

MITTENS & GLOVES  

HIBERNATION  

POLAR ANIMALS  

  

We would also like to acknowledge our families that participated in our 

Gingerbread Parent to Child workshop and to our parents that joined us for our 1st 

Christmas Concert! It was a success with minor inconveniences! We really 

appreciate your involvement. We will be planning another parent event soon! 

Please do not forget to donate to our BLANKET DRIVE! Thank you and HAPPY 

NEW YEAR! 

  



2020 here we come! We are so excited for this brand-new year ahead of us. We 

hope this year will bring us fun, good health, followed by a great year of learning. 

We will continue our learning incorporating our monthly studies with the letter, 

number, shape and color of the week. In the month of January, we will start with 

our Clothes Study. What do we know about clothes? What do we want to find out? 

What are the features of clothes? How do we take care of our clothes? How do 

people make clothes? Where do we get our clothes? What special clothes do 

people wear for work? We will get back on track on giving homework on Friday 

that is due on Monday. See you soon!  

REMINDERS: Winter is finally here, so please bring your child with proper 

outdoor gear, if the weather permits, we will still go outside. So please dress warm.   

  

Happy New Year and Welcome to January 2020! Children had lots of fun 

during December learning about the changes in the weather, what they see 

outside and even what they don’t see (like leaves on the trees). Children 
spoke about all the fun things we can do during the cold season, how we 

can keep warm, welcomed winter, talked about winter clothes, sang lots 

of Holiday/Winter songs and celebrated the holidays! Children have been 

doing so much better at following routine and listening to their teachers, 

and that’s amazing! Hopefully soon we can do much more than what we 
are currently doing. For the month of January, children will be talking 

about celebration, hibernation, migration and adaptation and Arctic 

Animals! Along with those topics, we will be working with children 

getting along and expressing themselves, we will be implementing 

different types of social emotional activities that will help build these 

skills. If you all want any tips, please don’t hesitate on reaching out!  
  



847-475-1467 
1501 Howard Street 

Evanston, IL 60202 

Toddler Town will be closed on January 1st and 

January 20th.  

Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a 

DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois 

 

Reminder that TTDC will be closed on Friday 

march 6th for CPR/1st Aid training.  
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